O Keeffe
Right here, we have countless book o keeffe and collections to check out. We
additionally pay for variant types and then type of the books to browse. The up
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Georgia O'Keeffe Maria Isabel Sanchez Vegara 2018-06-05 Part of the critically
acclaimed Little People, BIG DREAMS series, discover the incredible life of
Georgia O'Keeffe, one of America's greatest artists, in this true story of a
talented painter who broke boundaries. As a child, little Georgia viewed the
world differently from other people. She roamed outdoors with her sketch book,
while other girls played. As an adult, she painted all day. From New York City
to New Mexico, she was influenced by the landscapes of her environment. This
moving book features stylish and quirky illustrations and extra facts at the
back, including a biographical timeline with historical photos and a detailed
profile of the artist's life. Little People, BIG DREAMS is a best-selling
series of books and educational games that explore the lives of outstanding
people, from designers and artists to scientists and activists. All of them
achieved incredible things, yet each began life as a child with a dream. This
empowering series offers inspiring messages to children of all ages, in a range
of formats. The board books are told in simple sentences, perfect for reading
aloud to babies and toddlers. The hardcover versions present expanded stories
for beginning readers. Boxed gift sets allow you to collect a selection of the
books by theme. Paper dolls, learning cards, matching games, and other fun
learning tools provide even more ways to make the lives of these role models
accessible to children. Inspire the next generation of outstanding people who
will change the world with Little People, BIG DREAMS!
Georgia O'Keefe (Revised Edition) Mike Venezia 2015-01-01 "Introduces the
reader to the artist Georgia O'Keeffe"-Georgia O'Keeffe and Ansel Adams: Natural Affinities Georgia O'Keeffe Museum
2008-09-10 Ansel Adams and Georgia O'Keeffe first met in Taos, New Mexico, in
1929. She was already an established artist, while he was at the beginning of
his career. Their friendship lasted for the rest of their lives. GEORGIA
O'KEEFE AND ANSEL ADAMS: NATURAL AFFINITIES suggests parallels in their
distinctive visions of both natural and human-made environments and illustrates
the artists' achievements in capturing the reality and essence of the world
around them. More than 100 beautifully reproduced paintings and photographs are
accompanied by critical essays on Adams and O'Keeffe and a biographical essay
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on the friendship between Adams, O'Keeffe, and Alfred Stieglitz.
Dinner with Georgia O'Keefe 2017-03-01 Georgia O’Keeffe chose New Mexico as the
vibrant backdrop for the second half of her boundlessly creative life,
refinishing her homes in Ghost Ranch and Abiqui� with special emphasis on the
kitchen and garden spaces that were fundamental to her artistic process.
Featuring fifty recipes collected from Georgia’s favorite cookbooks with her
handwritten notes or prepared for her by cooks and caretakers, Dinner with
Georgia O’Keeffe is a perfect balance between the fresh local and traditional
ingredients O’Keeffe sought and the New Mexican landscape and culture that
constantly influenced both her art and her sense of self.
Full Bloom: The Art and Life of Georgia O'Keeffe Hunter Drohojowska-Philp
2005-11-17 A portrait of the twentieth-century woman artist discusses such
topics as her marriage to art photography pioneer Alfred Stieglitz, the impact
of his infidelity on her psyche, and her relocation to New Mexico, where she
created her signature works. Reprint. 10,000 first printing.
The Met Georgia O'Keeffe Gabrielle Balkan 2021-09-07 See the world through
Hokusai's eyes and be inspired to produce your own masterpieces. Have you ever
wondered exactly what your favorite artists were looking at to make them draw,
sculpt, or paint the way they did? In this charming illustrated series of books
to keep and collect, created in full collaboration with The Metropolitan Museum
of Art, you can see what they saw, and be inspired to create your own artworks,
too. In What the Artist Saw: Hokusai, meet groundbreaking Japanese artist
Hokusai. Step into his life and learn what led him to create more than 30,000
works of art, including his famous woodcut views of The Great Wave off Kanagawa
and Mount Fuji. Discover how he planned to live to 110 and even produced the
first ever pieces of manga! Have a go at making your own printed artworks. In
this series, follow the artists' stories and find intriguing facts about their
environments and key masterpieces. Then see what you can see and make your own
art. Take a closer look at landscapes with Georgia O'Keeffe, or even yourself,
with Vincent van Gogh. Every ebook in this series is one to treasure and keep perfect for inspiring budding young artists to continue their own artistic
journeys. © The Metropolitan Museum of Art, New York
O'Keeffe and Stieglitz Benita Eisler 1992 Almost 24 years his junior, Georgia
O'Keeffe became for Alfred Stieglitz a near icon of American art--as well as
his wife. In a marvelous, multileveled biography, Benita Eisler traces the epic
and stormy relationship of these incomparable artists, from their consuming
ambition to their sexual experimentation.
Georgia O'Keeffe: In the West Georgia O'Keeffe 2019-10 Georgia: O'Keeffe: In
The West, is the definitive in-depth look at the culminating period in Georgia
O'Keeffe's life and work in the American Southwest. Although she began her
career as a painter in the East, O'Keeffe considered the West her spiritual
home, as well as the greatest source of inspiration. This book features the
paintings, both widely published and previously unknown, that linked Georgia
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O'Keeffe and the Southwest forever in the collective American consciousness.
The Met Georgia O'Keeffe Gabrielle Balkan 2021-08-03 See the world through
Georgia O'Keeffe's eyes and be inspired to produce your own masterpieces. Have
you ever wondered exactly what your favourite artists were looking at to make
them draw, sculpt, or paint the way they did? In this charming illustrated
series of books to keep and collect, created in full collaboration with the
Metropolitan Museum of Art, you can see what they saw, and be inspired to
create your own artworks, too. In What the Artist Saw: Georgia O'Keeffe, meet
famous American painter Georgia O'Keeffe. Step into her life and learn what led
her to look closely at nature and paint her iconic paintings of flowers and
bones. See the vast New Mexico landscapes that inspired her work. Have a go at
producing your own close-up still-life artworks! Follow the artists' stories
and find intriguing facts about their environments and key masterpieces. Then
see what you can see and make your own art. Take a closer look at landscapes,
or even yourself, with Vincent van Gogh. Try crafting a story in fabric like
Faith Ringgold, or carve a woodblock print at home with Hokusai. Every book in
this series is one to treasure and keep - perfect for budding young artists to
explore exhibitions with, then continue their own artistic journeys. © The
Metropolitan Museum of Art, New York
Georgia O'Keeffe Nancy Frazier 1999-03-01
A Painter's Kitchen Margaret Wood 2009 This new edition of a bestselling
cookbook features an attractively designed cover and new foreword by awardwinning chef and cookbook author Deborah Madison. Margaret Wood was Georgia
O'Keeffe's personal chef.
Georgia O'Keeffe Dennis Abrams 2009 Known for her remarkable artwork and her
mystique, Georgia O'Keeffe created evocative paintings that reflected her
adopted home of New Mexico. Once a Wisconsin farm girl, she studied the classic
techniques of art, only to reject them after a summer art school class helped
her find her own artistic style. She then relocated to New York, breaking into
its bustling art scene of the 1920s with the help of photographer Alfred
Stieglitz, whom she later married. Soon, though, O'Keeffe realized her
relationship with Stieglitz was both a help and hindrance to her development as
an artist, and she sought to strike out on her own, finding a true home in New
Mexico. Because geography greatly affected her art, the move to the Southwest
brought her bold art to fruition. In Georgia O'Keeffe: Artist, read about the
journey of one of America's finest artists.
Through Georgia's Eyes Rachel Rodríguez 2006-02-07 Discusses the influence of
nature and color on the American artist and how she demonstrated these feelings
through her paintings.
Georgia O'Keeffe Roxana Robinson 1999 The first biography written with full
cooperation of the O'Keeffe family examines the artist's long and distinguished
career, her personal relationships, and her significance in terms of American
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art and the women's movement
The Pot Thief Who Studied Georgia O'Keeffe J. Michael Orenduff 2016-02-09 This
Southwest-set tale about a hunt for a precious relic offers a “nice mix of
comedy and mystery” from an award-winning author (Booklist). A dealer in
traditional Native American pottery, Hubie Schuze scours New Mexico in search
of ancient treasures. The Bureau of Land Management calls him a criminal, but
Hubie knows that the real injustice would be to leave the legacies of
prehistoric craftspeople buried in the dirt. In all his travels across the
state, there is one place that Hubie hasn’t been able to access: Trinity Site
at the White Sands Missile Range, where the first atomic bomb was detonated.
Deep within the range are ruins once occupied by the Tompiro people, whose
distinctive pottery is incredibly rare and valuable. When an old associate
claims to have a buyer interested in spending big money on a Tompiro pot, Hubie
resolves to finally find a way into the heavily guarded military installation.
But Hubie has more on his mind than just outwitting the army’s most
sophisticated security measures. He’s in love with a beautiful woman who has a
few secrets of her own—and his best friend, Susannah, may have just unearthed a
lost Georgia O’Keeffe painting. It’s a lot for a mild-mannered pot thief to
handle, and when his associate is murdered and Tompiro pots start replicating
like Russian nesting dolls, Hubie suddenly realizes he’s caught up in the most
complex and dangerous mystery he’s ever faced. The Pot Thief Who Studied
Georgia O’Keeffe is the 7th book in the Pot Thief Mysteries, but you may enjoy
reading the series in any order.
Georgia O'Keeffe, 1887-1986 Britta Benke 2000 Looks at the life, career, and
works of the American artist.
Georgia O'Keeffe Museum Barbara Buhler Lynes 2003 Georgia O'Keeffe is one of
the most enduringly popular American artists - and one of the most compelling.
Her monumental flowers and desert landscapes are instantly recognizable as hers
by a vast general audience worldwide. This book presents an ample selection of
the artist's best works, supremely reproduced from the premier collection of
her art - The Georgia O'Keeffe Museum in Santa Fe, NM - and printed on heavy
stock. A brief history of the museum itself and commentary by a leading
O'Keeffe scholar round out this affordable, yet beautiful, introduction to the
works of one the of the preeminent artists of the 20th century.
Georgia O'Keeffe Wanda M. Corn 2017 This book explores how Georgia O'Keeffe
lived her life steeped in modernism, bringing the same style she developed in
her art to her dress, her homes, and her lifestyle.
Georgia O'Keeffe Georgia O'Keeffe 1989 An overview of O'Keeffe's best works of
art and her life.
Georgia O'Keeffe Charles C. Eldredge 1993-01-01 Reproductions of O'Keeffe's
works highlight this examination of the artist's life, including her place in
the American tradition and her return to the rural subjects of her childhood
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American Modern: Hopper to O'Keeffe Esther Adler 2013-08-11 The Museum of
Modern Art is known for its prescient focus on the avant-garde art of Europe,
but in the first half of the twentieth century it was also acquiring work by
Stuart Davis, Georgia O’Keeffe, Charles Sheeler, Alfred Stieglitz, and other,
less well-known American artists whose work sometimes fits awkwardly under the
avant garde umbrella. American Modern presents a fresh look at MoMA’s holdings
of American art from that period. The still lifes, portraits, and urban, rural,
and industrial landscapes vary in style, approach, and medium: melancholy
images by Edward Hopper and Andrew Wyeth bump against the eccentric landscapes
of Charles Burchfield and the Jazz Age sculpture of Elie Nadelman. Yet a
distinct sensibility emerges, revealing a side of the Museum that may surprise
a good part of its audience and throwing light on the cultural preoccupations
of the rapidly changing American society of the day.
Georgia O'Keeffe and New Mexico Barbara Buhler Lynes 2004 Beautifully
illustrated and gracefully written, this book reproduces 50 paintings and
includes striking photographs of the sites that inspired them as well as
diagrams of the region's distinctive geology.
Georgia O'Keeffe Malcolm Varon 2020-10 This book is the first collection of
photographs to portray O'Keeffe and her surroundings in color.
Georgia O'Keeffe and Her Houses: Ghost Ranch and Abiquiu Barbara Buhler Lynes
2012-09-01 O'Keeffe's two houses in New Mexico-- at Abiquiu and Ghost Ranch-are essential elements in her paintings, but their history has never before
been detailed. Quoting liberally from the artist's letters, Lynes and Lopez
create a vibrant picture of O'Keeffe and her homes, which have long intrigued
the public.
Who Was Georgia O'Keeffe? Sarah Fabiny 2022-09-13 Discover how a little girl
raised on a dairy farm grew up to become the first woman ever to have an
exhibition of their entire life’s work at the Museum of Modern Art in this
addition to the #1 New York Times bestselling Who Was series. Georgia O'Keeffe
is famously known for her colorful, large paintings of flowers, but this
artist's portfolio expands far beyond Jack-in-the-pulpits. In this book, young
readers will learn about O'Keeffe's childhood in Wisconsin and her years as a
talented art school teacher. Her years as an artist in both New York and New
Mexico, two areas that are heavily represented in her artwork, reveal
O'Keeffe's influences. Explore the adventures that inspired O'Keeffe's
paintings of skyscrapers, barns, skulls, flowers, and made her into an American
art icon of the twentieth century.
Georgia O'Keeffe at Home Alicia Inez Guzmán 2017-10-05 "When I got to New
Mexico that was mine. As soon as I saw it that was my country.” Beginning with
her teaching career in Texas, through her time in New York City and Lake
George, and ending at her two desert ranches in New Mexico, this sumptuous life
history explores the influence of the various landscapes and cities inhabited
by Georgia O'Keeffe on her life and artwork. Fully illustrated throughout, the
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book features Georgia's own drawings and paintings together with archival
imagery of her houses, friends and family – many of the photographs taken my
notable contemporaries, including her husband Alfred Stieglitz – from the
Georgia O'Keeffe Museum in Santa Fe, New Mexico. Georgia O'Keeffe at Home is a
fascinating glimpse into the world of one of the most significant and
intriguing artists of the twentieth century.
O'Keeffe C. S. Merrill 2014-02-15 “Carol Merrill’s tribute to Georgia O’Keeffe
is poems in the shape of finely rendered sketches, some of them even paintings.
These intimate images convey the delicate and tough shape of O’Keeffe’s final
years in New Mexico.”—Joy Harjo, author of She Had Some Horses “When I got
O’Keeffe mss I sat down after midnite at kitchen table when I should’ve been in
bed & read it thru in an hour because it was interesting, curious, distinctive,
focused, condensed, epiphanous, ordinary & understandable. The details are all,
sacramentalizing everyday life in a world of genius—a woman, vast space, chewy
intelligence, almost selfless observation.”—Allen Ginsberg, author of Howl
Weekends with O'Keeffe C. S. Merrill 2013-01-01 Winner of the 2012 Zia Award
from New Mexico Press Women In 1973 Georgia O'Keeffe employed C. S. Merrill to
catalog her library for her estate. Merrill, a poet who was a graduate student
at the University of New Mexico, was twenty-six years old and O'Keeffe was
eighty-five, almost blind, but still painting. Over seven years, Merrill was
called upon for secretarial assistance, cooking, and personal care for the
artist. Merrill's journals reveal details of the daily life of a genius. The
author describes how O'Keeffe stretched the canvas for her twenty-six-foot
cloud painting and reports on O'Keeffe's favorite classical music and preferred
performers. Merrill provided descriptions of nature when she and the artist
went for walks; she read to O'Keeffe from her favorite books and helped keep
her space in meticulous order. Throughout the book there are sketches of
O'Keeffe's studio and an account of once assisting O'Keeffe at the easel.
Jockeying for position among the helpers O'Keeffe relied upon was part of daily
life at Abiquiu, where territorial chows guarded the property. Visitors came
from far and wide, among them Eliot Porter and even Allen Ginsberg accompanied
by Peter Orlovsky. All this is revealed in Merrill's straightforward and deeply
respectful notes. Reading her book is like spending a weekend with O'Keeffe in
the incomparable light and clear air of Northern New Mexico mountains and
desert.
O'Keeffe Jeffrey Hogrefe 1999 A biography of the controversial and acclaimed
painter chronicles her emergence in the art world of the 1920s, her fame in the
1930s, her sexually charged flower paintings, her relationships with Alfred
Stieglitz and a much younger man, and more. Reprint.
Georgia O'Keeffe Roxana Robinson 1989 The first biography written with the full
cooperation of the O'Keeffe family examines the artist's long and distinguished
career, her personal relationships, and her significance in terms of American
art and the women's movement
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Georgia Dawn Tripp 2017-01-17 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • In a dazzling work of
historical fiction in the vein of Nancy Horan’s Loving Frank, Dawn Tripp brings
to life Georgia O’Keeffe, her love affair with photographer Alfred Stieglitz,
and her quest to become an independent artist. This is not a love story. If it
were, we would have the same story. But he has his, and I have mine. In 1916,
Georgia O’Keeffe is a young, unknown art teacher when she travels to New York
to meet Stieglitz, the famed photographer and art dealer, who has discovered
O’Keeffe’s work and exhibits it in his gallery. Their connection is
instantaneous. O’Keeffe is quickly drawn into Stieglitz’s sophisticated world,
becoming his mistress, protégé, and muse, as their attraction deepens into an
intense and tempestuous relationship and his photographs of her, both clothed
and nude, create a sensation. Yet as her own creative force develops, Georgia
begins to push back against what critics and others are saying about her and
her art. And soon she must make difficult choices to live a life she believes
in. A breathtaking work of the imagination, Georgia is the story of a
passionate young woman, her search for love and artistic freedom, the
sacrifices she will face, and the bold vision that will make her a legend.
Praise for Georgia “Complex and original . . . Georgia conveys O’Keeffe’s joys
and disappointments, rendering both the woman and the artist with keenness and
consideration.”—The New York Times Book Review “As magical and provocative as
O’Keeffe’s lush paintings of flowers that upended the art world in the 1920s .
. . Tripp inhabits Georgia’s psyche so deeply that the reader can practically
feel the paintbrush in hand as she creates her abstract paintings and New
Mexico landscapes. . . . Evocative from the first page to the last, Tripp’s
Georgia is a romantic yet realistic exploration of the sacrifices one of the
foremost artists of the twentieth century made for love.”—USA Today “Sexually
charged . . . insightful . . . Dawn Tripp humanizes an artist who is seen in
biographies as more icon than woman. Her sensuous novel is as finely rendered
as an O’Keeffe painting.”—The Denver Post “A vivid work forged from the actual
events of O’Keeffe’s life . . . [Tripp] imbues the novel with a protagonist who
forces the reader to consider the breadth of O’Keeffe’s talent, business savvy,
courage and wanderlust. . . . [She] is vividly alive as she grapples with
success, fame, integrity, love and family.”—Salon
How Georgia Became O'Keeffe Karen Karbo 2013-04-02 Most people associate
Georgia O’Keeffe with New Mexico, painted cow skulls, and her flower paintings.
She was revered for so long—born in 1887, died at age ninety-eight in 1986—that
we forget how young, restless, passionate, searching, striking, even fearful
she once was—a dazzling, mysterious female force in bohemian New York City
during its heyday. In this distinctive book, Karen Karbo cracks open the
O’Keeffe icon in her characteristic style, making one of the greatest women
painters in American history vital and relevant for yet another generation. She
chronicles O’Keeffe’s early life, her desire to be an artist, and the key
moment when art became her form of self-expression. She also explores
O’Keeffe’s passionate love affair with master photographer Alfred Stieglitz,
who took a series of 500 black-and-white photographs of O’Keeffe during the
early years of their marriage. This is not a traditional biography, but rather
a compelling, contemporary reassessment of the life of O’Keeffe with an eye
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toward understanding what we can learn from her way of being in the world.
Georgia O'Keeffe 2021-06-29 This beautiful two-volume catalog--which presents
more than 2000 works by O'Keeffe in a variety of media--displays her innovative
use of color and form and in the process sheds light on her distinctive
contribution to American modernism. 2,150 illustrations.
My Faraway One Sarah Greenough 2011-06-21 Collects the private correspondence
between Georgia O'Keeffe and Alfred Stieglitz, revealing the ups and downs of
their marriage, their thoughts on their work, and their friendships with other
artists.
Georgia O'Keeffe Georgia O'Keeffe 1995
Portrait of an Artist Laurie Lisle 1997-10-01 “Readers will welcome what Lisle
has found. The woman who emerges has extraordinary personal stature, artistic
gifts, commitment to her vision.” —(Chicago Tribune) Recollections of more than
one hundred of O’Keeffe’s friends, relatives, colleagues, and
neighbors—including 16 pages of photographs—as well as published and previously
unpublished historical records and letters provide “an excellent portrait of a
nearly legendary figure” (San Francisco Chronicle). Georgia O’Keeffe, one of
the most original painters America has ever produced, left behind a remarkable
legacy when she died at the age of ninety-eight. Her vivid visual
vocabulary—sensuous flowers, bleached bones against red sky and earth—had a
stunning, profound, and lasting influence on American art in this century.
O’Keeffe’s personal mystique is as intriguing and enduring as her bold,
brilliant canvases. Portrait of an Artist is an in-depth account of her
exceptional life—from her girlhood and early days as a controversial art
teacher, to her discovery by the pioneering photographer of the New York avantgarde, Alfred Stieglitz, to her seclusion in the New Mexico desert where she
lived until her death. Renowned for her fierce independence, iron
determination, and unique artistic vision, Georgia O’Keeffe is a twentiethcentury legend. Her dazzling career spans virtually the entire history of
modern art in America. Armed with passion, steadfastness, and three years
poring over research, former Newsweek reporter Laurie Lisle finally shines a
light on one of the most significant and innovative twentieth century artists.
Equal under the Sky Linda M. Grasso 2017-10-01 Equal under the Sky is the first
historical study of Georgia O’Keeffe’s complex involvement with, and influence
on, US feminism from the 1910s to the 1970s. Utilizing understudied sources
such as fan letters, archives of women’s organizations, transcripts of women’s
radio shows, and programs from women’s colleges, Linda M. Grasso shows how and
why feminism and O’Keeffe are inextricably connected in popular culture and
scholarship. The women’s movements that impacted the creation and reception of
O’Keeffe’s art, Grasso argues, explain why she is a national icon who is valued
for more than her artistic practice.
Georgia O'Keeffe Jack Cowart 1989 This collection contains the best of
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O'Keeffe's drawings and paintings, which were displayed at a major exhibition
in 1987. It also features letters from the artist to critics, friends and other
artists and as such is a valuable reference work on her art and her life.
Georgia O'Keeffe, Photographer Lisa Volpe 2021-11-16 A groundbreaking
introduction to the photographic work of an iconic modern artist The
pathbreaking artist Georgia O'Keeffe (1887-1986) is revered for her iconic
paintings of flowers, skyscrapers, animal skulls, and Southwestern landscapes.
Her photographic work, however, has not been explored in depth until now. After
the death of her husband, the photographer Alfred Stieglitz, in 1946,
photography indeed became an important part of O'Keeffe's artistic production.
She trained alongside the photographer Todd Webb, revisiting subjects that she
had painted years before--landforms of the Southwest, the black door in her
courtyard, the road outside her window, and flowers. O'Keeffe's carefully
composed photographs are not studies of detail or decisive moments; rather,
they focus on the arrangement of forms. This is the first major investigation
of O'Keeffe's photography and traces the artist's thirty-year exploration of
the medium, including a complete catalogue of her photographic work. Essays by
leading scholars address O'Keeffe's photographic approach and style and situate
photography within the artist's overall practice. This richly illustrated
volume significantly broadens our understanding of one of the most innovative
artists of the twentieth century.
Portrait of an Artist Laurie Lisle 2010-11-16 “Readers will welcome what Lisle
has found. The woman who emerges has extraordinary personal stature, artistic
gifts, commitment to her vision.” —(Chicago Tribune) Recollections of more than
one hundred of O’Keeffe’s friends, relatives, colleagues, and
neighbors—including 16 pages of photographs—as well as published and previously
unpublished historical records and letters provide “an excellent portrait of a
nearly legendary figure” (San Francisco Chronicle). Georgia O’Keeffe, one of
the most original painters America has ever produced, left behind a remarkable
legacy when she died at the age of ninety-eight. Her vivid visual
vocabulary—sensuous flowers, bleached bones against red sky and earth—had a
stunning, profound, and lasting influence on American art in this century.
O’Keeffe’s personal mystique is as intriguing and enduring as her bold,
brilliant canvases. Portrait of an Artist is an in-depth account of her
exceptional life—from her girlhood and early days as a controversial art
teacher, to her discovery by the pioneering photographer of the New York avantgarde, Alfred Stieglitz, to her seclusion in the New Mexico desert where she
lived until her death. Renowned for her fierce independence, iron
determination, and unique artistic vision, Georgia O’Keeffe is a twentiethcentury legend. Her dazzling career spans virtually the entire history of
modern art in America. Armed with passion, steadfastness, and three years
poring over research, former Newsweek reporter Laurie Lisle finally shines a
light on one of the most significant and innovative twentieth century artists.
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